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[image: image2.png]RE: Recommendation of Award - R607593 Piano Lab Equipment
To All Respondents:

This is formal notification that the University of Arkansas has received the official recommendation for the
award of IFB R607593 Piano Lab Equipment for the UA Music Department. The recommendation of the
Invitation for Bid goes to Saied Music Company.

Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as notification that will commence with the successful
vendor with the ultimate goal of a Purchase Order/contract to be issued by the University of Arkansas to
Saied Music Company.

We encourage and appreciate the participation of our vendor community. If you have any questions
regarding this award, please do not hesitate to email me.

Sincerely,
‘@\«z Wastr

en A. Walls, BS, CPPB
curement Coordinator
‘versity of Arkansas
- ail: kwalls@uark.edu
ne: 479.575.6400
«  479575.4158
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